## **Debra Thompson**

From:

Ron Ware <rware63@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, July 9, 2021 3:02 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Searhc

Listening to the last assembly meeting I noted that Searhc was barely mentioned, it is my strong opinion that the community needs to hear both sides, have an open community meeting it seems that some assembly members have already made up their mind, if members of the assembly drive through the community, the neighborhoods you we'll see all the searhc. Signs I think it would be appropriate to reach out to searhc invite them back to Petersburg. and let the citizens of Petersburg. decide what's best for their health. If we have to take it to a vote to change the charter so be it. I think the residents of Petersburg. deserve to have a choice in decisions regarding their health thank you Ron Ware

Sent from my iPhone